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Tell Us About Your Easter Celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

As we now emerge from the pandemic which has restricted many of our 

normal activities over the last couple of years, Easter offers us an 

opportunity to celebrate our faith once again.  

 

We would be grateful if you could let us know what you’re doing for Easter 

in your church. We can then collect the information and share it with other 

churches and with the wider community.  Please send details of your Easter 

services and activities to communications@presbyteryofglasgow.org.uk.          

mailto:communications@presbyteryofglasgow.org.uk
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    Welcome to Audrey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Welcome to Audrey Kelly who has joined the 

Presbytery office team in a part time 

Administrator role.  Among other things,  

Audrey will be providing admin support to the 

Presbytery Plan Creation Group.   

Mission Plan Latest 
The Presbytery Plan Creation Group has now started work on how 

Glasgow can best meet the requirements of the Presbytery Mission Plan 

Act. Glasgow has been allocated 84 ministries by the General Assembly and 

the Group is looking at how to best make use of these posts. 

 

Over the coming months the Group will be using newsletters and social 

media channels to keep you up to date as they work towards producing a 

draft plan to go to Presbytery later this year.     

Kick Off!  
The Lodging House Mission has an 

exciting new facility – an indoor 

football pitch! 

LHM Manager June Mcleod said, “We 

are all so pleased to have this new 

football pitch and it’s great to see that 

it’s already being well used!”  


